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CCC Board of Trustees meetings  
3rd Monday of each month, 7 PM, 
in Moore Laboratory, room 239. 
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From the CCC 
 
Dear Families of the CCC, 

  

We are delighted to announce that we are officially moving to our new 

center!  On Friday, August 1st, 2014, the CCC will be closed for the 

move.  Please be sure to make the proper arrangements for childcare.  

The center will re-open Monday, August 4, 2014.  As you have noticed, 

we began moving smaller items from the classroom; however, we 

continue to provide the activities and curriculum necessary for the 

children.   

 

To prepare for the move, we have three work Saturday’s lined up: 

Saturday July 19, July 26, and August 2 from 9am – 1pm.  Our first 

work Saturday on July 19 was a successful turnout.  Thank you to the 

following parents for participating: Fredrick Eberhardt, Moh El-Naggar, 

James Maloney, Mohamed Elghefari, Jennifer Newton, Tina Christie, Gai 

Hao, Lifeng Zheng, Claire Mijares, Rich Fineza, Frank Greer, and to the 

parents that we may have missed.  We would also like to thank the 

following staff for their help: Veronica Hendricks, Diana Gomez-

Ramirez, Olivia Garcia, Jannette Norwood, Veronica Dayag, headed by 

our super moving administrative team, Susan Wood and Elizabeth 

Ledezma.   

 

Change is a sensitive time for children, families, and staff.  During the 

first couple of weeks we anticipate feelings of anxiousness and 

excitement.  Please be aware that your child may be affected by the 

move and may encounter the following: sensory overload, exhaustion, 

change of appetite, and new faces.  To help with this transition, we 

suggest that you have shorter days for your child by picking up earlier, 

discuss the move with your child daily, spend extra time in the 

classroom with your child getting to know your new surroundings, and 

providing a comfort item if necessary.   

 

We look forward to the opening of our new Children’s Center at Caltech.  

We thank all families and staff in advance for their support during this 

time! 

 

-- CCC Staff 

 

 

 

http://childrenscenteratcaltech.com/calendar/
http://www.its.caltech.edu/~ccenter/people.htm#board

